Dear Office of Councilman John Bullock,

On behalf of Fayette Street Outreach Organization, Inc. I would like to formally support the
rezoning of 2206 W Saratoga St, Baltimore, MD 21223 from a single-family dwelling to a two-
unit dwelling.

Edna Manns-Lake

President of Fayette Street Outreach Organization, Inc.



